Nevada Telecommunications Association,

I am writing to thank you so much for the generous NTA customer scholarship that I received.

As you are aware, this scholarship will highly contribute to paying tuition for my upcoming education at Brigham Yang University. One of my biggest warries about enrolling at BYU was how to pay for it. Thanks to you, I want have to warry about my expenses as I pursue a backelor's degree in psychology.

Again, I am incredibly thankful to you for awarding me this large Scholarship. It was an answer to my prayers. I hope that I can make contribitions to other's education in the future too.

Very Much Thanks,

Savan Polish

- Dasis Academy
- Brigham Young University-

Halle I. Feest

0

May 29, 2024

Nevada Telecommunications Association P.O. Box 93006 Henderson, NV 89009

Dear Scholarship Committee,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for being chosen as a recipient of the John & Mary Christian Memorial Scholarship. It is a gift that will change the trajectory of my future education and the financial impact on my family. With three siblings who will also be attending college during the time I am, this scholarship will not only benefit me but my brothers, sister, and parents as well.

I will be majoring in English Studies and History or Art and Architecture and hope to go on immediately to graduate studies. This scholarship will help me make my plans happen. I cannot thank you enough for the opportunity to further my education with a reduced amount of financial stress.

Thank you again for your essential financial aid.

Sincerely,

Halle Feest